Meegan Beeby Cotton 
Melissa Bob
Erin Genia
Ronice Goforth
Jennifer LaPointe
Jennifer Scott
Celine Volger
Emily Washines
Sam Stitt
Whitney Jones
Danette Ives
Andrea Halstead
Terri Mail
Katherine Canete
Kara Briggs

Lona Johnson
Jan Ward Olmstead

Pamela Peters

Marla Conwell 
Mary Dupuis

Laural Ballew

Colleen Cawston
 

Please send an invitation to the above 14 graduates that I just took from the list of 28 that you sent. Megan Beeby's name should be updated as she recently changed her name when she got married(?). You should compose a draft of the letter that would come from me explaining that I have been asked by the Maori University, Te Whare Wananga o Awanuiarangi Head of Graduate Programs Trish ----(we can get her full name of their website), to extend an invitation to a list of graduates from the TESC MPA Tribal that have, in my opinion, demonstrated the capability to succeed at a PhD program as is now underway at the Maori University. Trish and Graham Smith, CEO of the Wananga, hope to come to Portland in conjunction with the NCAI Annual Conference, Oct 30-Nov 3, 2011. When I visited them in NZ on their campus in Whakatane on Sept 1, 2011, they explained that they began enrolling students at the PhD level 2 years ago and have approx 70 enrolled and engaged in their research that will lead to a Thesis.
They are very interested in reaching out to and including graduates of our MPA program in Tribal Govenment

program. If  you, (grads from the list above) are interested in joining me when I meet with Trish and Graham during the NCAI conference, please let me know as soon as possible as I need to respond to them as soon as as I can. If accepted into their program, you do not have to become a resident of NZ. You only need to have an idea of what topic you would develop a thesis on. They are interest in supporting Indigenous Scholars who show promise of making a significant contribution to their people. They explained that you may have to travel to Whakatane to finalize arrangements for your thesis and reach agreement with them on the content and writing requirements of the thesis. They are accredited by Highed Ed authorities in NZ to offer a PhD in the general area of Indigenous Studies. The grads receiving this letter have demonstrated the capability of doing this quality of research and writing and they (the Maori) have expressed their confidence in my judgement and recommendations to make the trip to meet with those of you on this invitation list who have shown sufficient interest in taking your work to the next level to come to the meeting we are planning. If you are interested in joining in a group meeting with the Maori university representative, please let me know as soon as possible, no later than Oct 15. (I did not see Jan Olmstead on the list, did I just miss it or is she not on the list?)

 

You can finalize this into a letter composed on a word doc on NIARI stationary which you can send to our grads as soon as I review your final draft

